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There should be no conditions on constitutional rights. In addition, the proposed 

restrictions cannot be reasonably expected to reduce gun violence in Oregon. Just 

look at recent gun deaths and tell us how many would have been prevented by any of 

these restrictions. This bill makes changes that will be onerous to law-abiding 

citizens, discriminatory against the poor and ineffectual at saving lives. 


